
 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL INFORMATION    V76 / NHTSA 19V-498 
 

This notice applies to your vehicle (VIN: xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx).  
 

Dear: (Name) 

 

FCA has decided that a defect, which relates to motor vehicle safety, exists in certain [2019 Model 

Year (DJ) RAM 2500 Pickup, (D2) RAM 3500 Pickup, (DD) RAM 3500 Cab Chassis, (DP) RAM 

4500/5500 Cab Chassis] trucks equipped with a 6.7L Cummins diesel engine. 

 

FCA US LLC records indicate that your RAM truck was manufactured with this defect.  However, 

your truck has already been repaired under service action RRT 19-047. 

 

This notification is provided for your records only. There is nothing more that you need to do.   

 

If you have additional questions or concerns about this issue, please contact the FCA US Recall 

Information Center at 1-800-853-1403. An FCA representative will be glad to answer any further 

questions you may have regarding this issue. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this issue may have caused. Thank you for your attention to this 

important matter. 

 

Customer Services / Field Operations 

FCA US LLC 
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